
 

 
 
 
 
April 18, 2005 
 
Tina Dam 
Chief gTLD Registry Liaison 
ICANN 
4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330 
Marina del Rey, California 90292-6601 
 
 
Dear Tina: 
 
You will receive a response to your email dated 24 March 2005 regarding Encirca’s Pro 
Forwarding Service under separate cover.  RegistryPro takes compliance seriously and is eager 
to work with ICANN to resolve any reasonable concerns raised by ICANN or the community.  
RegistryPro has always complied with all agreements and documented policies. 
 
Under Section 5.1.6 of the Registry Registrar Agreement between RegistryPro and Encirca, 
RegistryPro shares the confidential data with ICANN for the sole purpose of verifying compliance 
with the restrictions for registrations within the .pro TLD.  RegistryPro understands ICANN will 
hold the letter and the data attached in the strictest confidence and will use it only for the 
abovementioned purposes. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael DelCiello 
General Manager 
RegistryPro 
 


